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MDOT public meetings March 15 to discuss bridge removals  
in conjunction with the I-94 modernization project in Detroit   

 
Detroit, Mich. - The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is hosting a virtual and in-
person public meeting to discuss the upcoming bridge removals and replacements on I-94 in 
Detroit. Both meetings will include a brief presentation followed by a question-and-answer 
session.   
 
Who: 
MDOT staff  
Project consultants 
Interested residents and local stakeholders 
 
When: 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 
11:30 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
 
Virtual meeting:  
Zoom virtual public meeting  
To join by phone without using Internet, call toll free: 305-224-1968 
Webinar ID: 875 9727 9963 
 
In-person meeting: 
Wednesday, March 15, 2023 
6-7:30 p.m. 
Aklebu-lan Village 
7710 Harper Ave. 
Detroit, MI 48213 
 
Accessibility:  
Attendees who require mobility, visual, hearing, written or other assistance for effective 
participation should contact Orlando Curry at 517-241-7462 or CurryO@Michigan.gov, 
preferably at least five business days prior to the scheduled meeting. Forms are located on the 

mailto:MorosiR@Michigan.gov
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dBQPGSfuR_uoEHixYT-erw
mailto:CurryO@Michigan.gov


Title VI webpage: https://www.Michigan.gov/MDOT/Programs/Title-VI. Requests made after 
this timeframe will be evaluated and honored to the extent possible. 
 
Project information: 
This work is part of the advanced bridges portion of the I-94 modernization project in Detroit. 
The project team will be discussing the removal of the Beaubien Street, McClellan Avenue, and 
Seminole Street bridges over I-94. McClellan Avenue will be removed due to its proximity to the 
upcoming improvements at the I-94/M-3 (Gratiot Avenue) interchange. The Seminole and 
Beaubien streets overpasses are currently closed due to their poor condition. The Seminole 
Street bridge will be replaced in the future by a multi-modal structure one-block east at 
Iroquois Street. Beaubien Street will be replaced in the future at its current location.      
 

### 
 

Driving safely in work zones saves lives!  
Protect MI work zones by taking the pledge. 
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